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Hello, as a member of NSG EU 88 and a 34 year employee of St. Francis Xavier University, I am writing to express my very 
strong objection to BilllOO. I am very concerned about how this Bill could affect my rights as a unionized worker and a 
member of NSGEU. I ask for your support to remove Section 8 and all references to It in this Bill. 

Sincerely, 

Cathy Mason 




